Raszka Shelley

From: Jabrila Via <jabrila@wintergreenfarm.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 10:26 AM

To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: SB633

| am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB633 which would strip local counties of the right to make important
legislative decisions about seed production and saving by our local farmers. We live in a very unique and beautiful area,
ideal for seed growing.We need to have local growers part of the decision making. Their knowledge and commitment to
understanding each area for production is worth listening to and having a part in the decision making process. Until our
state government can protect us from Monsanto taking over the industry we must protect the voice of our local farmers.
We need the voice of those that truly care for the good of our local economy, community, and land.

Thank you for your time,

Jabrila Via

89846 Poodle Creek Rd.

Noti, Oregon

97461

Winter Green Farm



Raszka Shelley

From: Chelsea Powers <chelseapowers@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:07 AM

To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: SB 633

1 am writing to voice my strong opposition w $B 633 which would strip local counties of the right to make important legislative decisions about seed
production and saving by our Tocal farmers. As L am sure you are aware the beautiful slate of Oregon has diverse topography, ecosystems and climates, For
this reason it is extremely important that local seed producers in their respective counties be able Lo determine how seed regulation is implemented, as each
county is different, We have many local land variations and circumstances that seed growers need Lo be able Lo address in their own county jurisdictions.
Please do not support SB 633, Thank you for your time.

Respectfully,

Chelsea D). Powers
Registered Voter in Medlord, OR



Raszka Shelley

From: Judy Green <judygreen2010@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, March 11, 2013 11:26 AM

To: Rancier Racquel

Subject: Oregon Countie's right to self govern agriculturally
Dear Sirs,

-- | am writing to voice my strong opposition to SB 633 which would strip local counties of the right to make
important legislative decisions about seed production and saving by our local farmers. As | am sure you are
aware the beautiful state of Oregon has diverse topography, ecosystems and climates. For this reason it is
extremely important that local seed producers in their respective counties be able to determine how seed
regulation is implemented, as each county is different. We have many local land variations and circumstances
that seed growers need to be able to address in their own county jurisdictions.

Please do not support SB 633.

Thank you for your time.
Respectfully,

Judy L. Green
1935 Ashland Mine Rd.
Ashland, Oregon 97520

Love Conquers All



